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Ukraine crisis - message of solidarity from the Bekaert EWC 

 

Dear colleagues, 

The war that has been raging in Ukraine for the past few days is jeopardizing the security of Europe 

and the counties bordering Ukraine and Russia, some of which are members of the Bekaert EWC: 

Slovakia and Romania. 

The members of the European Works Council would like to express their solidarity with all the 

colleagues and the group's employees affected by this terrible situation. 

We are thinking in particular of the Ukrainian colleagues working in Sládkovičovo in Slovakia and the 

Russian colleagues working in Lipetsk in the Russian Federation. 

The Bekaert EWC supports the call by Industriall Europe and Industriall Global Union for a de-

escalation of the terrible conflict in Ukraine, and the need to find a peaceful solution to the crisis, 

and to ensure the security of the country and the Ukrainian people. 

In Solidarity, 

 

 


